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	Board Meeting  
	November 17, 2022
 
 
ROLL CALL

APPROVE PROJECT BUDGET FOR ALLEN HALL, UPGRADE ELECTRICAL SYSTEM, PHASE 2 AND 3, URBANA 


Action:	Approve Project Budget for Allen Hall, Upgrade Electrical System, 
	Phase 2 and 3

Funding:	Auxiliary Facility System Repair and Replacement Reserve Funds and 
	Institutional Funds Operating Budget
	
	 
	Allen Residence Hall was built in 1958 and is located at 1005 West Gregory Drive, Urbana, IL.  Phase 1 of this project installed new feed and 200A panels on each floor and was completed in the summer of 2016.  This proposed $5.15 million project will install 329 new window air conditioners to improve the living experience.  This project will also provide additional power outlets to support Building Services functions, including some outlets in the corridors. Existing power outlet replacements will incorporate USB ports.  New conduit distribution will be enclosed in soffits.
	Accordingly, the Chancellor, University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign, and Vice President, University of Illinois with the concurrence of the appropriate administrative officers, recommends that the Allen Hall, Upgrade Electrical System, Phase 2 and 3 project be approved with a budget of $5.15 million. 
	The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of Trustees policies and directives.
	Funds for this project are available from Auxiliary Facility System Repair and Replacement Reserve Funds and the institutional funds operating budget of the University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign.
	The President of the University of Illinois System concurs.  
